http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=59653

Public Hearing Held on Water Feature Proposal

(KLZA)--Nemaha County, Nebraska Commissioners conducted a public hearing
last week to receive public input on a proposal to build a water feature in the
court yard at the Nemaha County Courthouse.

Several people spoke during the open session and one person called into the

meeting. Only one person opposed the idea. The City of Auburn is proposing the
water feature. No decisions have been made at this point.
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